
Senator Ingerson, Representative Meyer, and distinguished members of the Joint Standing 
Committee on Health and Human Services.   

My name is Madelyn Violette, but I go by Maddie, and I live in Turner, Maine.  I write to support 
of LD 1425, An Act to Improve Access to Sustainable and Low-barrier Trauma Recovery 
Services. 
I think Maine’s Resiliency Center should stay open because on October 25, 2023, disaster struck.  
This place has been a great place to have groups and have a place for therapy and it’s a good 
place for people who entered trauma.  

I support LD 1425 and I hope you will too.  

 

Madelyn “Maddie” Violette 

207.577.4456 

 


